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We would like you to know about our simple communications policy: 
  
We send very few emails: the few we send are important. 
  
We keep a note of your name and email address and have access to your postal 
address through PayPal. It is not our policy to share these with anyone. 
  
We may email you very occasionally if you have bought the current or either of the 
two previous sets of charts: 
  

 For safety reasons if we find serious errors 

 To advise of the availability of new sets of charts 

 To let you know about developments relating to our charts. 
  
If you have older sets of charts we do not expect to be contacting you: you will still 
have access to Corrections and Cautions on our website but we won’t be telling 
you about errors. 
  
The easiest way to stop emails from us is to let them lapse but if you want them to 
stop straight away just send one to us. 
  
AND FINALLY, please don’t stop communicating with us! It is really helpful to be told 
about all errors, whether serious or not, ideas for future surveys, or other 
observations or suggestions.  
  

 
 

 


